



Please enclose this form with uour contribution.

Thank you for mailing a financial donation to the Hungry Hearts Foundation. We can't thank you enough for choosing to support us in this way. Your dollars go directly to buying fresh, healthy produce for the children. The Hungry Hearts Foundation is dedicated to feeding school-age children who do not have enough to eat at home on the weekends and over holiday breaks.

Financial contributions to the Hungry Hearts Foundation are an invaluable gift to the children. With donor dollars we are able to buy fresh, healthy produce and other kid-friendly food for the children.

Name:
Email Address:
Phone: ()
Amount enclosed: \$
□ Sign me up for the Hungry Hearts Foundation monthy newsletter?
□ Please include me on the list of donors. With your permission, we would love to thank you personally on our website. How would you like your name to appear?